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SUBJECT/RECOMMENDATION:

Recommend Rev. Alethea Winston as the Clearwater at-large representative on the Pinellas Opportunity

Council.

SUMMARY:

After serving several terms on the Pinellas Opportunity Council (POC), Jeanette Crabbe no longer wishes to

serve on the Council.

The City must identify an individual who will serve as the Clearwater representative. The appointment will be

confirmed prior to the POC’s January 26 meeting.
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